
New Vision Printing and Publishing Company Ltd would like to 
inform the public that on January 29, 2021 the Board of Directors 
of the Company accepted the request of the Chief Executive Officer, 
Mr. Robert Kabushenga for early retirement. Mr. Kabushenga has 
served as CEO for 12 years and has grown the company from a 
small group to a multimedia house. 

The Board thanks him, the executive committee and staff for the 
company’s success. The Board has requested Mr. Kabushenga to 
stay with the Company for 90 days to help with the transition.

NOTICE OF 
RETIREMENT


